
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY BOMBAY

NOTIFICATION

Subject :  Postponement of Computer Based Test (Written test)  for the post of Jr.  Administrative
Assistant (Job No. 50516274) to 08/06/2024 instead of 25/05/2024.

Revised Call  letter has been e-mailed to all  the shortlisted candidates for the post of Jr.  Administrative
Assistant  (Job  No.  50516274)  on  22.05.2024,  to  their  registered  e-mail  address  with  the  following
information :
Rescheduled date of CBT : 08.06.2024.

Further, if shortlisted, and have not received revised call letter for the post, candidates are requested to          
e-mail their application id and job details (Job Ref. No. & Post Name) on jobs@iitb.ac.in latest by Friday, 
24.05.2024 till 5:45 p.m.

Date : 22.05.2024                                                                                                               Registrar


